
 

Welcome to 
St. Paul Elementary School 

Early Learning Program 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

School Info: 
1212-12 Ave N 

T1H 6W1 
403-328-0611 

 Welcome! My name is Mrs. Lee Hollingsworth. I am the Early 
Learning Program Leader. I hope you are having a fun summer. If you 
are returning to us, I am looking forward to hearing about your 
adventures! If you are new to our program, I am excited to meet you 
and get to know you and your family when program begins. Our days will 
be full of play, messy learning, building social connections, growing our 
Faith and exploring our Early Learning world.  

We have a wonderful team of people supporting our program.  I 
will introduce them in our September Newsletter. Monthly calendars 
and newsletters will be available on the St. Paul School website, and I 
will send a print copy home. - Fees are paid through the office 

St. Paul School people to know are: 
* Mr. Ryan Myndio, our Principal  
* Mrs. Tina Delinte, our Associate Principal  
* Mrs. Bonnie Anton and *Mrs. Robyn Eastman - our office staff.   
 

*Dates* 
2017-18 

 
First Day of ELP 

 Mon. Sept. 11, 2017 
*Dates* 
2017-18 

 
First Day of ELP 

 Mon. Sept. 11, 2017 
 

Last Day of ELP 
Wed. Jun. 20, 2018 

 

No ELP 

*Important Dates* 
2023-24 

 

First Day of ELP 
 Mon. Sept. 11, 2022 

Last Day of ELP 
Wed. Jun. 12, 2023 

 

“Meet and Greet” day will 
be Wednesday, Sept. 6th. 
It will be an Open House 

from 8:35-11:35, so come 
when it works for you. 

- We will have special days 
through-out the year and 
ALL children will be invited 
on those days. 

Class Times 
Monday – Thursday 

*8:35 a.m. - 
*11:35 a.m.  

ELP children will be met at 
the Main doors at 8:30 and 

brought in by ELP staff.  
At pick up they will be 

brought back to the Main 
doors. We love it when we 
are all on time, it helps our 

day begin and end well!  
 

Some important information: 
- Children bring their own snack each day. Send 
healthy, nutritious snacks please. Send a back pack 
(not too small please), water bottle and lunch kit all 
clearly labeled with their name. 
- We will be using the Class Dojo App. Please 
download the App ASAP if you don’t have it yet.  
- Please bring a change of clothes to leave at school 
in case of accidents. We will put them in labeled 
bags. Include a shirt, pants, underwear and socks. 
Remember, dress for MESS!  
- We are able to order books from Scholastic Book 
Club. All orders help our program. I will send you my 
class code in September and you will receive flyers 
through the year.  
 

School Supply ideas if you wish to donate:  
Kleenex, rolls of paper towel, napkins,  

plastic spoons and forks, plastic cups, Dixie cups, 
zippered baggies – any size, vinegar, baby oil, 

corn starch, baking soda, cream of tartar,  
markers, white board markers, UHU glue sticks,  

white or clear Elmer’s liquid glue,  
We also love old hair products or creams you find 
around your home – “potion station” is a favorite! 

I will ask for things through the year, as needed. 
 

Welcome 
to ELP 

Mrs. Hollingsworth 


